
Feedback on Course Registration Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Education Provider's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Continuing Education Courses Registration 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my recent experience 

with the registration process for continuing education courses at [Institution Name]. 

Positive Aspects 

• The online registration portal was user-friendly and easy to navigate. 

• I appreciated the prompt confirmation email I received after completing my registration. 

• Course offerings were clearly listed with detailed descriptions. 

Areas for Improvement 

• It would be helpful to have a live chat option for immediate assistance during 

registration. 

• Some of the course links led to outdated information; consistent updates would enhance 

usability. 

• Incorporating a feedback form post-registration could provide valuable insights for future 

improvements. 

Overall, my experience was satisfactory, and I look forward to participating in the upcoming 

courses. Thank you for your efforts in providing quality educational opportunities. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


